Terminating Defer Pay Employee Jobs

When terminating a Defer Pay Employee's job the Effective Date on the termination EPAF must NOT be
equal to the Last Paid Date on the job. Using an effective date equal to the last paid date will result in
the employee being paid incorrectly. Please review our Terminating Defer Pay Employees document for
more specific information regarding this issue.



http://www.usnh.edu/banner/Announcements/documents/Terminating%20Defer%20Pay%20Employees.pdf



